
From: Cathy Gray [mailto:catrgray@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 3:04 PM 
To: Christie Davis <CDavis@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: Re: FW: <EXTERNAL> Re: Advisory Board Meeting 

 

Christy, 

Hi, thanks for your reply.  I regretfully would like to resign. I thank you for the opportunity to be 

on the board and you have a great team.   

Thanks, 

Cathy Gray 
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